SBF Kendosektion Johan Appelberg Särnavägen 10 161 42 Bromma Sweden 20.1.1972.

Mr. Toshiaki Kasahara, Secretary General of International Kendo Federation Nippon-Budokan Tokyo Japan

Dear Mr. Kasahara,

Thank you very much for your answers on our questions. We want to buy a copy of the film (that was presented to EKF by you and the Kendo-delegation).

Is it IKF that stands for the selling?

How do you want the payment, Yen 70.000? Shall we pay in advance, or do you send the film first and we pay then? This last alternative suites us best.

Yours sincerely,